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Monday, 2nd March 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Please find attached the final report from the recent visit of Ofsted to Handale Primary School. We are 
very pleased with  the outcome especially as we have been inspected under a new Ofsted framework 
which only came into force in September 2019.  

I would like to thank all the staff, pupils and parents who have made this such a successful outcome and 
it was a pleasure to read a report that we feel represents our school very well. 

We will be working together as a governing body with staff, pupils and parents to improve the areas 
suggested and look forward to working with you in the future. 

It only remains for me to say a well done to the staff and pupils for all the hard work they put into 
making Handale Primary School such a good school. 

If there are aspects of the report you would like to discuss with a member of the governing body or a 
member pf the senior leadership team please make an appointment in school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr D. Fowler                                                                  Mrs H Blakeley 

Chair of Governors.                                                       Headteacher 
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